                               Life at Mars Rod and Gun Club
               The Official Newsletter of Mars Rod and Gun Club, Inc.
  
October 2024
	Website: https://marsrodandgunclub.org                                                           Email: marsrodandgunclub@gmail.com
                                          Facebook: Mars Rod and Gun Club Official Page                                            
                                     (Please answer all the questions when accessing FB page for the first time)

REMINDER: No guests at the Club October 1st till January 1st, 2025; except for scheduled events
Club Election Day -- Thursday November 7th; National Election Day -- Tuesday November 5th. Get out and vote!
🎃 Membership Update: A Haunting Success! 🎃
🕸️ Four brave souls clawed their way out of the probationary shadows early and have been resurrected into FULL Membership status. Welcome to the dark side, Nick & Courtney Moraites and John & Marlene Dimoff. Let’s raise a monstrous cheer for our newest Full Members! 👻👏

For those still lurking in the probationary realm, if you've completed your eerie tasks, reach out to Faye before the November meeting—or face the looming unknown! The SnoBall league hungers for your help—whether you dare to mark or toil in the kitchen, this will count as an event toward your freedom from the probationary abyss...

If you or anyone else has bone-chilling questions about membership, feel free to summon the Club’s contact info or my cursed number. You can also point them toward the Club’s website, where they can fill out a ‘Contact Me’ form—if they dare! 🕷️
Beware: The final New Member Orientation session of the year approaches, creeping closer on Saturday, October 26th at 11 AM. Miss it, and you’ll be doomed to wait until 2025! 🕸️🎃
🎃 The Spooktacular 2025 Membership Renewal Program! 🎃
The clock is ticking—send in your membership fee now and complete your 10 activity hours before the fateful date of December 31. But beware! Fail to finish your hours and you’ll be cursed with the torment of paying the gate fee before the year's end! 💀 (No escaping this fate—!) Seize this ghostly good deal now—it will keep the sinister Membership Secretary (aka me!) and her goblins from tearing their hair out in frustration during this haunted holiday season! 🎃🕸️
The Veterans Day Dinner, sponsored by Evans City VFW, is on November 10, 2024 at 2pm at our Club. All Mars Rod and Gun Club members who are veterans are welcome. You must preregister with Bob Lucas by phone or text at 724-312-7720. It was a great dinner last year. Please register as a Veteran with Bob, even if you are not going to the dinner, so we have an email/address list for future uses. Thank you for your service!
TRAP PRACTICE: A Hauntingly Good Time Awaits! 🎃🎃 Every Tuesday from 5:00 – 8:00 PM, the gates groan open for a spine-tingling night of trap shooting thrills! Whether you're a member, non-member, or a wandering spirit from the public realm, you’re summoned to join the fun. But beware! Starting in September, you’ll be taking aim alongside the League’s finest marksmen—so prepare yourself to target 50 ghostly birds! 🦅 Shells are yours for $9.00. The price for 50 birds is $11.00 for both members and non-members, while Juniors are charged a mere $6.00. Follow the eerie instructions at the office to make sure you don’t vanish into the mist while scoring! 🎯 If you have any bone-chilling questions, don’t hesitate to summon Scott Cukovich at 724-679-9596. 🎃
🎃 SnoBall Trap League: A Chilling Competition Awaits! 🎃 The SnoBall Trap League is alive and teams have been selected; and we are stalking the ranges on Tuesday nights, haunting the grounds through March 4:30 PM to 8 PM. The price to test your aim at 50 ghostly birds is $14.00, with Juniors paying just $9.00. The gates will creak open to the public, so gather your ghouls and goblins for a frightfully fun time!
🎯 Dare to seek more chilling details? Reach out to Scott Cukovich or any veteran trap shooter if you’re brave enough. We need fearless souls to help with marking, loading the haunted houses, or brewing their magic in the kitchen. 🕸️ But don’t fear being trapped each week—if you miss a session, you can shoot ahead or catch up later! 🎃
To be eligible for prizes and the final, spine-chilling Banquet at the season’s end, you’ll need to complete a certain number of shoots. So come out and join the bone-chilling fun—there’s more than just ghosts in the air! 🕷️👻
🎃 Calling All Kitchen Ghouls! 🎃
To those fearless souls who signed their names to the cursed kitchen committee (and even those who dared not), your bewitching talents are summoned for the SnoBall League’s haunted Tuesdays! Whether you're conjuring up terrifying casseroles, brewing eerie salads, crafting devilishly good desserts, or simply serving from the shadows, we crave your ghostly assistance! 👻 This is a spooktacular chance to mingle with the spirits of the club and join our ghostly crew in the kitchen cauldron. 👩‍🍳🎯
No need to fear—any mysterious receipts handed to Mark or Faye will be reimbursed, no tricks, only treats! 🎃 Take a peek at the haunted calendar below or on our website for the schedule, or find the sign-up sheet pinned like a specter to the kitchen door. 🕸️ Or... summon Faye (724) 321-2691 or Mark (724) 679-0204 to lend your haunting hands!

🎃 🎃 Club Workdays: Let’s Haunt the Grounds! 🎃
As autumn’s chill creeps in and shadows lengthen, it’s time to rise from your crypt and help breathe life into the haunted clubhouse and its ghostly grounds! We've got a harvest of eerie tasks—both big and small—awaiting eager spirits to lend their hands. Join our ghastly crew as we sweep away the cobwebs, tidy the grounds, and prepare for the fall season of shadows! 🍂 The more spectral hands we gather, the faster we’ll finish and savor the crisp, haunting air of autumn. 👻🍁More will be announced at the November meeting.
Joe Weltner (412-292-2622) and a few fearless souls will be coordinating work sessions, by day or by moonlight, with access to the haunted garage and its enchanted tools. Bring your skills and join us in banishing the clutter and completing the tasks swiftly—yet safely! 💀 Watch your emails, calls, or texts for the next workday summons, and check the ever-shifting task list on the bulletin board outside the kitchen. Be sure to leave your name, member number, hours, and the date, so the spirits can keep track of your contributions to the cause! 🎃 Let’s tackle these ghastly chores before the leaves fully turn, and have a fang-tastic fall season ahead!
Help! 🎃In the Indoor Crypt!🎃 Prefer Staying Warm and Toasty Indoors? 🎃If the chilling winds send shivers down your spine, why not stay inside and help spookify our boo-tiful clubhouse? We’re brewing plans for regular cleanings every other week—especially before rentals or eerie events—to keep things looking sharp and welcoming for our daring guests. No real cobwebs allowed—unless they're for decoration, of course! 🕸️✨
If you’ve got the magic touch for some indoor enchantment, summon Faye at 724-321-2691 via text or email. As the cooler days creep in, the more hands we gather, the faster the spell is cast—and we can all retreat to our cozy lairs! 🕯️🧹
Don’t forget to sign the task list pinned to the door of the haunted housekeeping closet. Let’s make the work frightfully fun and keep our clubhouse spick-and-span for all who dare to enter! 🎃👻
🎃 Spine-Tingling Raffle! 🎃the next bone-chilling opportunity is on the horizon! Our Calendar Raffle for January 2025 is here! Each ticket has two numbers, and with only 500 tickets sold, you’ll have 62 chances to win throughout the entire month of January. That’s right, you could win 31 nights of the week based on the PA Lottery PICK 3 evening drawing at 7:00 PM. 📅🎃


It’s a devilishly good deal at just $10.00 per ticket—and they make frightfully perfect Christmas or birthday gifts! 🎁 If you present it right, these tickets will practically sell themselves—better odds than the lottery! 💀 Prizes are paid out every Saturday, with a check mailed to the winners, so make sure your buyers provide a legibly written address, or the spirits might have a hard time finding them! 👻
The minimum you can win in a day is $50.00, and the best part? All proceeds go to support our spooktacular kitchen remodel! 🎃 Don’t miss out—grab your ticket and join the frightful fun!
Haunted Tree Stands: Beware, Archery Season is upon us (since Oct 6th)! If you're haunting the woods this season, make sure you’re aware of any upcoming ghostly events for your safety. If you’ve staked claim to a spooky tree stand (approved by Kraig "The Wolf" Wolf), be sure it’s labeled with your name and member number in a clear, visible place. Follow the eerie guidelines set by the PGC! And for the love of the spirits, wear your safety harness! The Medical Team would prefer not to see you haunting them sooner than necessary—trust us, you'll appreciate this in hindsight!
Caution: Haunted Grounds Under Construction at the 100-Yard and 200-Yard Ranges! The undead are working hard to improve the 75 & 100-yard range, while resurrecting a 50-yard target! Keep your eyes peeled for phantoms moving dirt, and beware the skidsteer and front loader as they roam the grounds. Watch your step, as the ground beneath may shift without warning... weather permitting, of course.
Sacred Merchandise for Sale: Visit the mysterious Tracey at the meetings or at the SnoBall League to grab some spellbound gear—caps, long and short sleeve T-shirts, and enchanted hoodies. These will definitely ward off the chill of the otherworldly cold!
Annual Wild Game Feast of the Damned—Save the Date: Saturday, March 29th Mark this night of culinary conjuring on your calendar! Tickets for this feast will be available in the coming months—don’t miss out on this ghastly gathering.
The Haunted Marketplace: Looking to Banish Your Old Gear? We're starting a new "For Sale" section in the newsletter for any haunted firearms, cursed ammo, or other spooky items you wish to get rid of. Dave Snyder, our resident spook communicator, has offered to take your calls (412) 498-7432, texts, and emails at dsnyderl8@hotmail.com to format the information for this unholy publication. Don’t let your junk turn into a poltergeist’s treasure—send it to Dave so we can make sure your haunted items find new, cursed owners!
Beware of what lurks beneath...👻🎃
9mm Nighthawk TRS Comp with extra options and SRO optic. It has 4 standard 17-round mags to two (2) 20-round mag. Also, a Red Hill tactical holster. The gun is like new and in excellent condition. Only 50 rounds through the gum=n. Asking $5500. I can send additional pictures and the options.
Contact info James Funk 724-584-0202.  Pictures on the bulletin board at Club.


Investarm 50 Cal percussion Hawken/Bridger Model 2110 Muzzleloading Black Powder rifle
· 28” barrel 1/48 twist
· Pre owned possible unfired
· Exact copy of Thompson Center Hawken
· Hook breach
· Coil hammer springs
· set triggers
· adjustable sights
· Still in Production
$300
Seller: John Noto 724-996-4805








           “In a world where you can be anything, be kind.” —Jennifer Dukes Lee             
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